BIG APPLE ACADEMY

MATHEMATICS DEPARTMENT

Dear parents,

The department of mathematics is providing sets of summer homework
assignments for our students. While the students should relax and get
plenty of rest, we also don't want them to regress from the knowledge they
have accumulated over the past year. Every summer homework set contains
small daily assignments, which will help students stay current on the subject
terminology and problem-solving skills.

These assignments are only mandatory for students whose grade for the
year is below 80%. Some of the students might get additional summer
assignments from their teachers, if the teachers believe it would help them.

I hope you agree with us on the importance of these assignments and will
support our math teachers in keeping our students ready for the upcoming

academic year.

Thank you, and have a great summer.



